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The current law deeming any cannabis detected in roadside testing a serious offence 
occasioning loss of license is not justified and evidence does not support it. Furthermore 
many people such as my wife depend on medically prescribed cannabis taken at night and 
needing to drive the next morning. 

The only case for a driving offence would be an accurate test like alcohol breath test that 
could prove a high level of cannabis that would cause impairment. Small amounts should be 
tolerated as is the case for alcohol. 

In the meantime I believe they offence should be scrapped. 


